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30 October 2018 
 
RE: Proposals for AQUIND Interconnector – A Nationally Significant Infrastructure Project 
 
Dear ,  
 
Further to our previous correspondence, please find enclosed an updated Information Leaflet regarding 
the proposals for AQUIND Interconnector, following the Secretary of State for Business, Energy and 
Industrial Strategy’s decision on 30th July 2018 to treat AQUIND Interconnector as a Nationally 
Significant Infrastructure Project (NSIP). 
 
AQUIND is continuing to engage with relevant statutory consultees to discuss the next steps. Formal 
Consultation on AQUIND’s proposed scheme is expected to take place in early 2019, to which you will 
receive an invitation at the appropriate time. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the proposals for AQUIND Interconnector at this stage, you can 
contact AQUIND’s Community Engagement team via freephone on 01962 893869 or via email at 
aquindconsultation@becg.com. 
 
Further information about AQUIND Interconnector is available at www.aquindconsultation.co.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
The AQUIND Community Engagement Team 
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30 October 2018 
 
RE: Proposals for AQUIND Interconnector – A Nationally Significant Infrastructure Project 
 
Dear ,  
 
Please find enclosed an updated information leaflet regarding the proposals for AQUIND 
Interconnector. 
 
As you may be aware, the Secretary of State for Business, Energy and Industrial Strategy’s announced 
on 30th July 2018 that AQUIND Interconnector should be treated as a Nationally Significant 
Infrastructure Project (NSIP), for which development consent is required under the Planning Act 2008. 
 
AQUIND is committed to engaging with the local community regarding its proposals. Further details of 
our forthcoming Formal Consultation with the local community will be made available in due course and 
will be extensively publicised locally. 
 
Your personal data was collected at our Informal Consultation events in January 2018, in accordance 
with the UK Data Protection Act 1998. This Act has since been superseded by the General Data 
Protection Regulations (GPDR), which came into force on 25 May 2018. As a result, BECG (acting on 
behalf of AQUIND Limited) is required to ask for your consent to continue holding and processing your 
personal data. 
 
If you wish to remain informed of project updates moving forward, you can inform the AQUIND 
Community Consultation Team of your wishes via email at aquindconsultation@becg.com or via our 
‘AQUIND CONSULTATION’ freepost address.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the proposals for AQUIND Interconnector at this stage, you can 
contact AQUIND’s Community Engagement team via freephone on 01962 893869 or via email at 
aquindconsultation@becg.com. 
 
Further information about AQUIND Interconnector is available at www.aquindconsultation.co.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
The AQUIND Community Engagement Team 
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